

FLORIDA KEYS

MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT

Executive Director
Andrea Leal

A Aquamarine Drive
Key West, FL 33040

www.keys

Telephone: (305) 292-7190 FAX: (305) 292-7199

www.keysmosquito.org

Board of Commissioners

Phil Goodman, Chairman Stanley Zuba, Vice Chairman Bette Brown, Secretary/Treasurer Jill Cranney Brandon Pinder

January 22, 2025

To:

All Responding Bidders:

Helicopter Services, Inc. PHI Aviation, LLC

From:

Bruce L. Holden, Finance Director

Subject:

Notice of Award: RFP 2024-10A Airborne 800 MHZ Radios (Re-Bid)

The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held Tuesday, January 21st, 2025, in the Marathon Mosquito Control Headquarters located at 503 107th Street, Gulf, Marathon, FL 33050 made the following award:

RFP 2024-10A Airborne 800 MHZ Radios has been awarded to Helicopter Services, Inc., in the amount of \$161,981.70, with an estimated completion by March 2025. This price includes a one year warranty or 500 flight hours.

We look forward to doing business with Helicopter Services, Inc. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 305-292-7190.

Sincerely,

Bruce Holden Finance Director